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IOWA HAWKEYE  

NEWSLETTER of the IOWA SOCIETY OF MAYFLOWER DESCENDANTS 
                      Vol. 29, No. 2                                                                                                                                      

Spring, 2013 

 

Governor 
Daniel Wiechmann 

 

<http://sites.google.com/site/mayflowerdescendantsiniowa/ > 
&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&&  

IOWA MAYFLOWER SOCIETY ANNUAL MEETING  
4 May 2013  

IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY ALUMNI CENTER  
420 Beach Ave. Ames, IA 50011-1430  

(in the Iowa State Center complex between C.Y. Stephens Auditorium and Jack Trice Stadium – see map p. 11)  

 

  9:30 a.m. Coffee & Visiting 
10:00 a.m. Board of Assistants Meeting 

11:00 a.m.   General Business Meeting 

12 Noon Lunch  ($15 which includes room 

 rental) 
  1:00 p.m.  Program   

 

Reservations for noon Lunch needed by Friday, 
April 26, 2013.  Call Linda Cassman-Randall  at 

319-215-0360 

 

Broiled Chicken Sandwich 
  

Marinated, Broiled Chicken Breast 

White, Wheat, and Onion Buns 

Lettuce, Tomato, and Onion 
Regular and Spicy BBQ Sauce - served on the side 

Dill Pickle Slices 

Mayonnaise, Mustard, Ketchup, and Horseradish 
 Cheesy Potatoes • Green Beans 

Brownies 

 
IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY 

You may want to go to this website and see the 

YouTube tour of the Third Floor where we will 

be having our May meeting.        

       http://www.isualumnicenter.org/en/tour/ 

Some of the interesting things that you will see 

are: 

 The ceiling, hardwood floors, and four 

openings -- north (Executive Lounge 

entry), south (fireplace opening), east 

(Family of the Year Lounge entry), and 
west (entry) -- represent the inside 

chamber and the lower openings of the 

Campanile. 
 The staircase represents the second and third 

floor staircase of Beardshear Hall.  

                     All of the fireplace brackets supporting the mantels 
on the fireplaces were salvaged from the English 

           Office Building, which was built in 1884 and razed in 

       2004. 

  Family of the Year Society Lounge faces the Iowa State Center parking lot and was donated by members 
 of the Family of the Year Society. 

Uelner Executive Board Room 
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    The north hallway is the Hall of Alumni Association 

Leadership and will eventually honor members of The 
Circle, which includes former board chairs/presidents and 

executive directors/presidents of the ISUAA. 

 

Eighty-five years ago on 17 April 1928, 22 charter 

members met at the Catherine J. MacKay Auditorium on 

the Iowa State College campus at Ames, Iowa, to organize 
the Iowa Society of Mayflower Descendants. (Charter is 

dated 27 March 1928) The program for that day: 

1 p.m. – Registration of members and visitors – 

Mrs.           Gertrude Ambler, Des Moines, 

Chairman,           Committee on Registration 

2 p.m. – Call to Order – Mrs. Louis B. Schmidt, 
          Chairman, Program Committee 

              Opening Prayer – Rev. Elmer Higley,    

                 Collegiate Methodist Church, Ames 
               Address of Welcome – Herman Knapp,  Business 

Manager, Iowa State College 

               Music – Group of songs by Mrs. Floyd  

                Mason accompanied by Mrs. Lois                  
          Wentworth Jackson. 

Introduction of Organizer – Harold K. Bowen, Fort Dodge,    

    President of State Department, S.A. R. 
Reading – Charter List of Members for the Iowa Society of  

    Mayflower  Descendants by Harold K. Bowen, Organizer 

Business Session: 
     Organization 

     Nomination and election of officers 

     Constitution and By-Laws 

     Report of Committees: 
         Meeting place for annual meeting,  

         1929 Resolutions of Courtesy. 

     Adjournment 
 

5 p.m. Automobile ride – Courtesy of Ames Chamber of Commerce.  

 ----------------------- 

Committee on Arrangements – Chairman, Miss Jessie M. Kelley 
(Ames) 

 

6 p.m.  Banquet in Institutional Management Tea Room,  Home    
     Economics Hall – Charter Members and Guests – Reservations at 

    $1.75 per plate. 

         Toastmistress – Mrs. Louis B. Schmidt. 
      Reading telegrams and notes of congratulations by Harold     

         Bowen, Organizer 

      Toasts and responses 

 
This event was covered by many of the State newspapers  

(Ames Daily Tribune and Evening Times, Des Moines Register,  and 
Associated Press provided an announcement to smaller papers) 

 
Ames Daily Tribune & Evening Times               

18 April 1928 
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====================================================== 
Board of Assistants Meeting - 3 November 2012 

The Iowa Society of Mayflower Descendants Board of Assistants met on the 3rd of November 2012 at The 
Reserve in Urbandale, IA.  Governor Daniel Wiechmann called the meeting to order at 10:10 A. M.  Those 
attending the board meeting were: Daniel Wiechmann, Barbara Gregersen, Ruth Tucker, Maureen Wilson, 
Bernadine McGuire, Ken Callison, Iris Erikson, Pam Manning, Danielle Knutson, Charles Harmon, and Linda 
Cassmann-Randall.  Governor General Bruce MacGunnigle was a guest. 
 The Pledge of Allegiance was lead by Ken Callison followed by a prayer. 
 The minutes of 25th of August 2012 Board meeting were accepted as read. 
 Danielle Knutson distributed the Treasurer’s report. .  The report will be filed for review and is attached to the 
minutes.  The calling committee reported that 9 members had been dropped as a result of non-payment of dues. 
 Historian Pam Manning reported current membership is 363.  There were 12 new members since June.  Four 
applications are in process and 5 have been sent to Plymouth for approval. 
 Ruth Tucker reported that there are currently 250 junior members. She stated that it was difficult to keep track 
of members between the ages of 18 and 25. 
 Governor General Bruce MacGunnigle gave a brief report on the General Society.  He stated that there is 
“calm” at the national level. Two actions are pending at the national level: 1. Captain, Elder, Surgeon General 
become members of the General Board of Assistants.  This was approved to move forward to the 2014 General 
Congress.  2.  Update/revise the job descriptions of National Officers. 
 Ken and Clay Callison attended the National Board of Assistants meeting. 
 There was no report on the Website.   
Pam Manning moved the payment of $50  be made to Mark Knutson for his work during the State Fair Parade in 
August.  Maurine Wilson seconded and motion carried. 
 The amended By-laws will be voted on at the November general meeting. 

 Pam Manning indicated that the computer still needs to be worked on since it will not always connect to the 

internet. 
 The video tape of the State Fair parade produced by Fox TV has been purchased.  

 Linda Cassman-Randall is composing a pin map indicating the locations of Society members to help in 

planning future meetings.  She is working on the location of the May 2013 meeting and will put the location on 

the calendar.  
 Maurine Wilson indicated that this is the last meeting held at the Reserve in Urbandale.  We thanked her for 

all the work she has done to organize the past meetings here.  She will work with Linda Cassmann-Randall on a 

new location for the November General meeting.  
 The spring Board of Assistants meeting will be on Saturday, March 2, 2013 at the Bonanza in Des Moines at 

10:00 a.m.  

 The meeting was adjourned at 10:55.  

  Recording Secretary, 

  Barb Gregersen 
    

********** 

 

Minutes of the Compact Meeting 
 

 The Iowa Society of Mayflower Descendants met on the 3rd of November 2012 at The Reserve in Des 
Moines, IA.   
 Governor General Daniel Wiechmann, Jr. called the meeting to order at 11:07 A.M.   
 David Leach gave the invocation followed by Captain Charles Harmon leading the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 Recording Secretary Barb Gregersen read the minutes of the May 5th Annual meeting.  The minutes were 
approved as read. 
 Treasurer Danielle Knutson presented the treasurer’s report.  The treasurer’s report will be attached to the 
minutes and filed for review. 
 Governor General Bruce MacGunnigle was introduced. 
 Historian Pam Manning stated that we have 363 approved members with 12 new members.  Five applications 
are waiting approval and 4 more are in progress. 
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 Jr. Membership chairman Ruth Tucker reported that there are 250 Jr. members with 2 who have transferred to 
adult membership this past year.   
 Captain General Ken Callison and his son, Clay, attended the General Board of Assistants meeting.  Our 
Mayflower float in the 2011 Iowa State Fair parade won the National Publicity committee’s yearly award for 
2011-12.  Our Society was given a $100 gift certificate as an award. 
 Ken Callison presented David Leach with a certificate of appreciation for his work on the State Fair Parade 
float.  He also presented G. Ruth Haan an Award of Recognition and Love from the Iowa Society.  Louise 
Dengler was recognized for her many years of membership in the Iowa Society.  Governor General MacGunnigle 
was presented with the name card that was used as a greeting at the Des Moines airport. Ken led an Iowa and 
Pilgrim Trivia Contest . 
 Captain Charles Harmon read the Mayflower Compact followed by the ancestor roll.  It was as follows: 

John Alden – 1     Stephen Hopkins - 6 
Isaac Allerton - 1    John Howland - 6 
John Billington – 5    William Mullins – 1 

  William Bradford - 2    Priscilla Mullins - 1 
  William Brewster - 3    Thomas Rogers - 3 

Francis Cooks - 7    Henry Samson –1 
Edward Doty - 2    George Soule - 4 
Francis Eaton - 3    John Tilley - 2 
Edward Fuller - 2    Mrs. Joan (Rogers) (Hurst) Tilley - 1 
Dr. Samuel Fuller – 1    Richard Warren - 7 
Elizabeth Tilley  - 1     

 
Francis Cooke and Richard Warren tied for most descendants in attendance at the meeting. 

New Business 
 The proposed By-law Amendment on dissolution procedures was distributed.  A copy is attached to the 
minutes. Ruth Tucker moved the amendment be accepted, Maurine Wilson seconded, and carried. 
 The Annual meeting will be on Saturday, May 4, 2013.  The location is to be determined. 
 The meeting was recessed for lunch. 
 Louise Dengler said grace before the meal. 

 The meeting resumed at 1 p.m. 
 Governor General MacGunnigle gave a presentation on the history of the General Society and the projects 
that will be the focus of his administration which include extending the 5 Generation Project into the 6th and 7th 
generations, preservation of records, and hiring a professional Executive Director and Fund Raiser 
 A musical interlude followed with Bernadine McQuire on piano and Charles Harmon on violin. 
 Governor General MacGunnigle gave a presentation of facts about the 1620 passengers on the Mayflower. 
 Maurine presented Governor General MacGunnigle with “Iowa” trivets and an ear of corn as mementos of his 
visit.  
 The group sang “God Bless America”. 
 Louise Dengler gave the benediction. 
 The meeting was adjourned at 3:35 p.m. 
  

 

   Barbara J. Gregersen 
  Recording Secretary 
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New Members Since November 3, 2012 
 

Descendant of  Isaac Allerton 
Gen # 85322  IA# 1408 
Carolyn Sue Brown Wittern 
West Des Moines, IA 
 
Gen# 85323  IA# 1409 
Janet Eileen Brown Chrisjohn 
Cummings, IA 
 
Gen# 85324  IA# 1410 
Nancy Joyce Brown Hughes 
Brewster, MA 
 
 Descendant of Edward Fuller 
G# 85402  IA# 1411 
Ardeth Sydney Bennett Kocourek 
Martin, SD 
  

 Descendant of Thomas Rogers 
G#  IA# 1413 
James Carl Trask 
Eldrige IA   

Descendant of  George Soule 
G# 85017  IA# 1407 

Karen Mildred Danielson Flynn 

Clive, IA 
 
 Descendant of Richard Warren 
G# 85451  IA# 1412 
Steven Lynn Grice 
Spirit Lake, IA 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

    We currently have 249 Junior Members in Iowa. Any Iowa Society member may sponsor a Junior Member, 

age birth to 18 years, who has a proven blood-line to a Mayflower ancestor. Dues are a one-time application fee 

of $5. Sponsors can assist by forwarding any address changes to Ruth Tucker, Jr. Membership Chairman, and 
assisting their Junior with appropriate documentation when making application to full membership on their 18th 

birthday.   

 We have 8 Juniors who will age out when they reach their 25th birthday this year. If you sponsored a Junior 
member, don’t let them age out.  Encourage them to become adult members. The application process is the same 

as for Adult members.  Documents must be submitted with the application fee of $110 ($90 – application fee plus 

$20 for first year dues after application is approved). This is where sponsors can help as some of their older 
applications may need updating with birth, marriage, death certificates that were not needed when the sponsor 

joined. Contact Historian Pam Manning for application papers. 

 Application fees are refunded if the Junior makes application and is approved to full membership between 

their 18th and 25th birthday .                        

 

IN MEMORIAM  
63299  

Gen # 6   Gen# 67125 IA 1141  Hugh Johnson Copeland         Gen#  54933 IA 1003  Rev. Keith Eugene Hamilton 

                    passed 25 November 2012                  passed 14 January 2013 

 
Gen #   

                                               
Little deeds of Kindness  

Little words of love  

Help to make earth happy 

 Like the heaven above! 

 

 

 
 
   

 

WELCOME – JUNIOR MEMBERS 
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IOWA MAYFLOWER JUNIORS  
This page is just for you. Here are some things to help you learn about your Mayflower ancestors. Thirty four (34) 

boys and girls were passengers on the Mayflower and came with their parents and guardians to this strange New 

World.  

Can you find your Mayflower Ancestor on the map? 
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STEPHEN HOPKINS 
<http://mayflowerhistory.com/hopkins-stephen/> 

 In 1609 Stephen Hopkins was aboard the "Sea Venture" a ship taking passengers and cargo to Jamestown, 

Virginia. The Sea Venture shipwrecked off St. Catherine's Beach during a hurricane.  Stephen Hopkins survived, 
traveled on to Jamestowne, Virginia, returned to England and in 1620 traveled to the new world aboard the 

Mayflower with his family. 

 Stephen Hopkins was probably the only passenger on the Mayflower that had been to the New World 

already.  His time on Bermuda was an adventure that formed ideas and ideals into Hopkins life that contributed to 
our current way of life in America.  While on Bermuda he was sentenced to death for mutiny, spared by his 

superiors, and probably inspired one of the characters in Shakespeare’s play, "The Tempest."   (See below for 
Cruise opportunity) 
 

CLOTHING OF THE MAYFLOWER PAS SENGERS 
 Visit Caleb JohnsonÕs MayflowerHistory.com http://mayflowerhistory.com/clothing 
for concise descriptions and photos of the clothing your ancestors may 
have had when they lived in Plymouth in the 16 hundreds. They liked 

colors and often their probate records revealed quite beautiful clothing in the 
inventories of their possessions.  

 Have you seen photos of your ancestors when they were babies?  Did they 

look funny in dresses?  Yes, even the boys wore dresses until they were 3 or 4 
years old. In Pilgrim times boys and girls wore gowns until about age 8.  Then 

they wore clothing much like their mother and father. (Photos from Caleb 

Johnson’s MayFlower.com website) 

 The women wore their hair pulled tightly back and 
gathered under a coif (photo from Plimoth Plantation 

website) or hat.  Men may have had a felt or knit cap. 

 

  
 
 
 

 
 For other information visit the webpage for Plimoth Plantation  
< http://www.plimoth.org/learn/just-kids > 

Coloring pages 

Learn to talk like a Pilgrim 

Homework Help 
Thanksgiving Virtual Field Trip 

Interactive Thanksgiving Activity:  You are the Historian 

  

GET A HEADSTART ON THE CALVIN FERRIS ESSAY 
CONTEST 

 Use these pages to get ideas for the Calvin Ferris Essay contest 

coming up.  The contest rules are on the Mayflower Descendants in 

Iowa Website 

<http://sites.google.com/site/mayflowerdescendantsiniowa/ > 
or  

contact Linda Cassman-Randall, 21957 Hwy 3, Allison IA 50602-9310 < mrandall@netinsnet > 

 

Photo from Plimoth Plantation website 

http://www.plimoth.org/ 
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HELP! 
   If you are the sponsor of an Iowa Junior Member who has a different address or email address than yours, please 

contact Ruth Tucker, (319) 266-5530, E-mail: rmftucker@gmail.com with the correct address so a copy of the 
Iowa Hawkeye Heritage may be mailed or sent via email to them.  We want to keep our Juniors connected and 
help them become aware of their great heritage.  As sponsors we have a responsibility to aid their growth in the 

Society. 
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!!! ! HELP NEEDED !!!!  

LETÕS CONTINUE THE TRADITION  

    For the past  two years our entry in the Iowa State 
Fair parade has been largely possible through the 
efforts of two members, Kenneth Callison, Sr., and 
David Leach.    
    As a result we have won two awards for their 
efforts; from the General Society of Mayflower 
Descendants – 2012 Best Public Relations Event for 
the 2011 Parade entry and 3rd place in the 2012 Iowa 
State Fair Parade for the Most Creative and Original 
(photos in the Fall, 2012, Iowa Hawkeye). 
    They have done a magnificent job making the 
float, arranging for the transport and contacting 

members to ride.  They need  help.   
    We are asking Iowa members and Junior members in the Des Moines and surrounding area to 
volunteer  (if you don’t we may ask you) to help with the 2013 parade float.  There is preparation 
needed about a week prior to the parade to get “the Mayflower ready to sail through the streets of Des 
Moines.”  Then the day of the parade we need “passengers” either in authentic costume or otherwise to 
show we are a vibrant, energetic group who have weathered not only the first crossing of the Atlantic 
Ocean, but the covered wagon trails to the Midwest, and even the blustery stormy day of the 2012 
Parade in Des Moines. (See the September 2012 issue of the Mayflower Quarterly, p. 288, for more 
details and pictures.) 
 
 
FOR CRUISE ENTHUSIESTS:   

ÒHOPKINSÓ CRUISE TO BERMUDA PLANNED FOR JUNE 2013 
 
Caleb Johnson, author of Here Shall I Die Ashore: 

Stephen Hopkins, Bermuda Castaway, Jamestown 

Survivor and Mayflower Pilgrim, will be giving several 
presentations on Stephen Hopkins, the Sea Venture, and 
the Pilgrims, and signing books, on a cruise from Boston 
to Bermuda, and back, on June 14-21.  Also tentatively 
scheduled to present is Simon Neal, the English records 
researcher who has worked with Caleb researching many 
of the Hopkins family lines in Hampshire.  This is the 
second "Hopkins cruise" (the first cruise in June 2012 was 
a great success).  Rick Denham of the Pilgrim Hopkins 
Heritage Society and also the West Texas Colony of the 

General Society of Mayflower Descendants are organizing 
the cruise.  For more information and to sign up for the 
cruise, please visit Caribbean Sunset Cruises, or contact 
Rick Denham (rick@caribbeansunsetcruises.com). 
 

 

 

The beach in Bermuda where Stephen Hopkins and the 

other Sea Venture castaways first came ashore after their 

1609 shipwreck. 
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U.S. Highway 30
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4th Street

Lincoln Way

Center Drive

Lot A2

Lot A3

Directions from Highway 30:
1) Take the University Blvd, Exit 146  

2) Turn right onto University Blvd 

3) Turn left onto 4th Street 
 (third set of stoplights) 

4) Turn right into the commuter parking lot

5) Park in lot A2 

6) Welcome to the Alumni Center

Parking: 
Parking is available in the Iowa State 
Center parking lot east of the ISU Alumni 
Center in Lot A2. If events are being held 
at the Iowa State Center (Hilton Coliseum, 
Scheman Building, Stephens Auditorium, 
Fisher Theater, Jack Trice Stadium, and/or 
other entities occupying the parking lot for 
events), parking will be available on a 
first-come basis. 

Parking will not be available on football 
gamedays.

Handicap-accessible parking spots are 
available on both the east and west sides 
of the ISU Alumni Center.

N

S

W E

ISU Alumni Center
420 Beach Ave.
Ames, IA 50011
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 All members are entitled to a copy of the Hawkeye Newsletter, so please let me know if you are happy with 

your attached newsletter or would prefer receiving a printed copy.   
 There are several advantages to receiving the digital copy.  You receive your newsletter at least a week before 

the printed copy, the photos are in color, you can enlarge it on the computer to make it easier to read, and it saves 

the Society money.  The cost of printing and postage has increased.  Since so many of you do receive the digital 
copy, we have added the Winter issue to help keep you better informed of the activities of your Society. 

 If you are receiving a printed copy and would like it via e-mail, please send your e-mail address to:     

RMFTucker@gmail.com 
 We want to be sure that all members receive the newsletter in the form that they prefer.  So please let me 

know if there is a change. Allow your Iowa Mayflower Society to communicate with you more effectively 

by e-mail. To do so, please send us your e-mail address following these 4 steps:  

 (1) Address an e-mail message to RMFTucker@gmail.com  
 (2) In the Subject field of your e-mail please type “Mayflower E-Mail Request”  

 (3) In the body of your e-mail message, please provide your name & address as they appear in the mailing  

       panel of this newsletter (if the print version), noting any needed corrections or changes.  
 (4) Please include your General Society Membership Number and/or your State Membership Number. 

 You can also view the newsletter on the new website for the Iowa Society of Mayflower Descendants. 

 https://sites.google.com/site/mayflowerdescendantsiniowa/ 
 

FRIENDS OF THE IOWA SOCIETY OF MAYFLOWER DESCENDANTS  
 The Iowa Society of Mayflower Descendants has established another level of membership available to other 

family members of Iowa Society Members who do not have a lineage to a Mayflower ancestor. Notice that 

designation (Friends of the IA Mayflower Society) on the membership form in this newsletter.  This membership 
will entitle the Friends to attend all meetings (guests are always welcome) of the Society and receive 2 issues of 

the Hawkeye Newsletter.  They may neither vote nor hold elective office and will not be official members of 
the Society so will not receive the quarterly. The Mayflower Descendant is available as individual 
subscription by sending $15 to the General Society of Mayflower Descendants, P.O. Box 3297, Plymouth, 
MA 02361-3297. 
 

 Please use this membership form to help keep addresses current when you renew your 2013 
Membership, which was due December 31, 2012.  Help your treasurer by sending in now so additional 
contacts do not need to be made. 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

IOWA MAYFLOWER SOCIETY   
MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM  - 2013 

2013 Annual Dues  ($20) _____   
Friends of the Iowa Mayflower Society ($15) ______ 
   (Available to spouses, adopted or foster children of Iowa member)  
 
Name _________________________________________________      Date____________________ 

Address _______________________________________________      Ch# ____________________ 

City_________________State___________ 9-digit Zip Code________________________________ 

Phone ________________________________  E-mail _____________________________________ 

Send check payable to Iowa Mayflower Society before April 30, 2013 to:   

Mrs. Danielle Knutson, Treasurer, 18473 Co. Hwy D-65, Hubbard, IA  50122-8401  

NEWSLETTER  
Please send us your e-mail address 
 from your Newsletter Editor 



 24 

Iowa Society of Mayflower Descendants. 
https://sites.google.com/site/mayflowerdescendantsiniowa/ 

 

 
 Iowa Mayflower Society Annual meeting  

Saturday, 4 May 2013, 11 a.m. 
ISU Alumni Center, Ames, Iowa 

 

2013 Dues Notice 
Pay before May, 2013 to avoid being dropped from membership. 

REMITTANCE FORM INSIDE  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ruth M.F. Tucker 
339 Lawrence Ave. 

Evansdale IA  50707-1231 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
    IOWA SOCIETY OF  

MAYFLOWER DESCENDANTS 

Address Correction requested. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS - 2013 
Put these on your calendar 

Today - Pay your 2013 Annual Dues (if you haven’t already) – page 23 
26 Apr – Deadline for Registration for Annual Meeting lunch.  See page 1. 
4 May – Iowa MF Society Annual Meeting – ISU Alumni Center, Ames – map p. 22 
 7 Aug – Iowa State Fair Parade – Des Moines, Iowa , page 21 
24 Aug - Iowa Mayflower Society Board of Assistants, Bonanza, Des Moines 
 2 Nov  – Compact Day, Des Moines, Iowa 
 1 Dec  – Calvin Ferris Memorial Essay Contest entries deadline.  Page 19 

 


